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Dear Weimar Wildcat Families, 
 
Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year!  It is a great pleasure to welcome both our 
returning families and those who are new to Weimar High School.  To the Class of 2025, 
we welcome you and look forward to watching you grow, both academically and 
personally, throughout the next four years. 
 
It is the goal of the Weimar High School Staff to make each student feel valued, accepted 
and safe.  Our vision is clear, to provide a rigorous, academically strong learning 
environment, while achieving continued success in extra-curricular programs. 
 
Partnering with you, the families of Weimar High School, is crucial, as we continue to 
face the many obstacles of the global pandemic.  We appreciate your support as 
challenges are presented to us daily. We encourage you to stay connected and informed 
by following the Weimar ISD website for important updates and information. 
 
Please remember, our door is always open for you.  Your input is valued and appreciated.  
 
Wishing you all the best, 
 
Stacy Heger 
Weimar High School Principal 


